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REP. SNODGRASS STATEMENT ON INTRODUCTION OF 

COVID-19 RESPONSE LEGISLATION 

 

MADISON - Today, Assembly Democrats announced comprehensive legislation to address 

the COVID-19 pandemic throughout Wisconsin.  

 

Rep. Snodgrass (D-57) issued the following statement:  

 

“There can be no more waiting for action on providing help to Wisconsinites 

impacted by the hardships of COVID-19. I am proud to join my new colleagues today 

as we hit the ground running by introducing legislation to combat the COVID-19 

pandemic here in Wisconsin on day one of the 2021 legislative session. While running 

for office, over and over again I heard from individuals, families, healthcare workers, 

and businesses struggling with continued access to affordable healthcare, workplace 

safety, and economic security. I am grateful to be part of reasonable and necessary 

solutions. Let’s take action.” 
 

Rep. Snodgrass represents the 57th  Assembly District, which includes Appleton, Fox 

Crossing and Menasha. 
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